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The Rio Linda Elverta Recreation and Park District (RLERPD) Board of Directors will hold 
a Public Hearing to discuss and approve the 2024-25 fiscal year preliminary budget. The 
Public Hearing will be held during the regularly scheduled monthly general Board Meeting 
in Rio Linda, CA on Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 6:00pm at the Depot Building, 6730 
Front Street; Rio Linda, CA  95673. This meeting may also be heard via Zoom video 
conference 

 
The public is invited to attend and may address the RLERPD Board of Directors. Oral 
comments will be limited to two (2) minutes or less. The public may also submit their 
written comments at the Public Hearing or by June 7 for the Board’s consideration prior 
to 2024-25 budget preparations. To attend please appear at the Depot Building on June 
12th. To listen to audio only of the meeting, the public may log into the following link for 
access to the Zoom meeting: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83742382129?pwd=VFFrMDBEY1VsU1VnV3Z5aCtRTGpyQT09  

Meeting ID: 837 4238 2129     Passcode: 793892 
 

 

Written comments may be sent to the District by mail or email to Mike Heller, General 
Manager, Rio Linda Elverta Recreation and Park District. 810 Oak Lane, Rio Linda, CA 
95673. Or by email at mheller@rleparks.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

810 Oak Lane 
Rio Linda, CA 95673 

916/991-5929 ~ Fax 916/991-2892 
www.rleparks.com 

“Ensuring Parks, Recreation, Habitat, and Open Space for our Future” 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83742382129?pwd=VFFrMDBEY1VsU1VnV3Z5aCtRTGpyQT09
mailto:mheller@rleparks.com
http://www.rleparks.com/

